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Coquille Indian Housing Authority 

Social Distancing Policy 

 

It is the policy of the Coquille Indian Housing Authority (CIHA) to implement strategies necessary 

to protect its Board, staff, participants, and visitors from threats to the public health and safety, 

such as COVID-19, and to engage in social distancing practices as advised by public health 

authorities.  All CIHA Board and staff members contribute to the successful implementation of 

social distancing practices. 

Protective measures in support of social distancing may include but are not limited to: 

• Education, 

• Additional sanitation, 

• Canceling non-essential travel, especially outside the local area, 

• Postponing non-essential meetings and gatherings, especially those involving vulnerable 

populations, 

• Limiting public access to buildings and facilities, 

• Delivering program services through methods that avoid in-person contact, 

• Using video-teleconferencing for meetings, 

• Encouraging the use of email, phone calls, and other electronic communications, 

• Increasing physical space between people in accordance with current public health 

recommendations, presently 6’, 

• Staggering work schedules, 

• Working from home, and 

• Reducing work hours. 

These and other measures of similar intent may be implemented at the discretion of the CIHA 

Executive Director or by action of the CIHA Board as deemed necessary. 


